
 

 

 
Tuckahoe Garden Club of Westhampton 

November Membership Meeting 
Wednesday, November 14 at 10:00 a.m. 

Kent-Valentine House 
 
 
 
The meeting was held jointly with the James River Garden Club. 
 
Announcements 
 
Betty Jenkins welcomed the two clubs to the joint meeting and thanked our hostess: Kathy Wat-
son and Peyton Wells from TGC and Tenley Beasley, Rossie Hutcheson and Eva Clark from 
JRGC.  
 
Betty reminded us to pick up HGW Centennial Anniversary magnets. Flyer in the chairs (at-
tached) gives a few details. 
 
Betty read a letter of thanks for our pledge to Partners 4 Plants from Dede Petre, President of 
GCA. 
 
Betty reminded us to shop Sara Campbell today to support HGW. 
 
Anne Poarch will be reading poetry and discussing Bikes and Basket at The Woman’s Club today 
at 12:30. 
 
The James River Garden Club cookbooks for sale after meeting. 
 
Susie Rawles and Betty gave Meg Turner a gift for organizing the meeting. 
 
Louise Kirby and Hope Foster introduced Meg Turner, who introduced the speakers and re-
minded us of the Partners 4 Plants workdays: 
 
• Thursday, January 10, 1-3pm including Chapel Island tour by botanists 
• Thursday, March 21, 11a to 1p 
• Friday, May 31, 9a-11a 
• Monday, July 22, 1p-3p 
 
Program 
Botanist Chris Senfield and Invasive Task Force Member Meg Turner presented the Native Habi-
tat Restoration Project (GCA Partners 4 Plants Initiative). Botanist Joey Thompson discussed the 
Natural Communities of the James River Park System. 
 



 

 

A Question and Answer session Q with Chris and Joey followed the presentation.  
 
Martha Moore and Madeline Mayhood gave update on the Newport, Rhode Island tour in June 
19-22, 2019.  
 
No Artistic or Horticulture exhibits this meeting. 
 
The meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ellen Buoyer 
Recording Secretary 
November 19, 2018 
 
 
Attachments 
GCV Centennial Flyer 
 




